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CLERK’S ALERT  
 
 
King County Superior Court Emergency Rules – LGR 31 
 
As a result of an emergency change to LGR 31, remote records access via the King 
County Superior Court Clerk’s online electronic records system, ECR Online, has been 
expanded to include guardianship cases.  Now, all probate and guardianship cases, 
identified with a number 4 as the third digit in the case number, are viewable remotely. 

 
The Clerk’s online system can be found on our website at:  
https://kingcounty.gov/courts/clerk/access-records/ECR-online.aspx. 
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